
August 29, 2024 
 
Brother Knights, 
 
This month’s meeting will be on Monday, September 9, at 7:00pm in Margaret Mary Hall at Sa-
cred Heart Church.  We need as many members as possible to attend as we will be putting the fi-
nal plans together for the Pork Chop Supper, which be held on Tuesday, September 17. 
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!  Our Pork Chop Supper is one of our major fund raisers for the year,  
Join us to help in any way you can and enjoy a delicious meal.  We will be preparing for the Pork 
Chop Supper the evening before, on Monday, September 16. 
 
MANY HANDS MAKE FOR LIGHT WORK!!!  We look forward to seeing everyone again 
this year.  We will be serving our Pork Chop Supper on Tuesday, September 17, from 4:30-
7:00pm.  Drive-through service will be available as well as dine in and take-out.  We are in need 
of more help in the dining hall cleaning off tables and resetting for the meals for the dine in meals.  
Please consider asking grandkids or other family members to help us out waiting tables.  We are 
always in need of more “night owls” as clean up is always a big task.  We appreciate all the help 
we can get; all are invited. 
 
At out last meeting, we welcomed four new members to our council.  Josh Meyer and his family 
have a summer home on Lake Amelia.  Jerry Shiermeister and his wife are back in Glenwood and 
have transferred to our council.  Jeremy Christensen and Eugene Hurt joined our council before 
the meeting.  They both live in the Starbuck area with their families.  Welcome to these new mem-
bers and their families! 
 
Brother Knight, Roland Callen passed away on August 25.  His funeral will be Friday, September 
6, at Sacred Heart in Glenwood.  The visitation will be Thursday from 5-7pm at Hoplin Hitchcock 
Funeral Home in Glenwood and 1 hour before the funeral at church.  Please say an extra prayer 
for Roland and his family, we will not have a Rosary as a group. 
 
Coming Events: 
 Monday, September 2—Labor Day 
 Monday, September 9—KC meeting at Sacred Heart 
 Monday, September 16—KC Pork Chop Supper preparation 
 Tuesday, September 17—KC Pork Chop Supper 
 
Happy Birthday to these September birthdays: William Endres (3), Joseph Heidelberger (4), Jo-
seph Macho (10), Tanner Bailey (14), Dale Carter (20), Mike Chevalier (24), Steven Pauly (24), 
Jason Sanow (29) and Jim Morrissey (30). 
 
Prayer of the month: Lord, as we begin this month with the celebration on Labor Day, help us to 
be grateful for the gifts and talents you have given us, so that we can labor to provide for ourselves 
and our loved ones.  Help us as Knights of Columbus to be dedicated servants.  Bless the work of 
our hands. 
 
Thanks to John Silver and the Knights for serving refreshments with Stumpf’s Mini-Waska Mini 
Donuts on Sunday, September 1, at Sacred Heart.  
 

       Alan Bryce Grand Knight 

                                            320-808-1878 
                  abryce@gctel.net 
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